
 

 

 

 

 

       

  
 

 
 

   
 

 
  

   
   

  
 

 
    

 
   

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays Board Members, December 1, 2017 

Another year is winding to a close. Quite the productive year it has been, 
between the launch of the Dispensing Opticians Committee, passionate 
appeal to legislators to carry our Children's Vision Bill, passage of our 
Sunset Bill and a strong start to implementing tactics targeting our 
strategic plan objectives. 

Everyone played a key role in moving our agenda forward, with strong committee 
meeting participation throughout the year. And your work did not end here. When we 
were not together as a full board, we were using the time between meetings to connect 
with other boards, meet with optometry school students and join association meetings 
for opticians and optometrists. 

It's been quite a productive year! Thank you for your part in advancing consumer 
protection for all Californians. We appreciate all that you do. 

As we close out 2017, I send you all a special wish for a wonderful holiday season. 

http://www.optometry.ca.gov/ 
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